
LATE SCOPING CONSULTATION RESPONSES 
 

Consultation bodies have 28 days to respond with any comments, 
stating either the information that they consider should be included 
in the ES or that they do not have any comments. 
 
Any responses received after the deadline will not be considered 
within the scoping opinion but are forwarded to the applicant for 
consideration in accordance with the policy set out in Advice Note 
7: Environmental Impact Assessment, Screening and Scoping. 
 
The following EIA scoping consultation responses were received 
after the consultation deadline specified under legislation and 
therefore did not form part of the Secretary of State's scoping 
opinion. 



 



Hannah Nelson 

From: Simon.Johnson@eastriding.gov.uk
Sent: 05 April 2013 10:25
To: Environmental Services
Subject: Scoping Opinion: 130304_TR010016_1674218
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red
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Your Ref: 130304_TR010016_1674218  
Our Ref: 13/00725/SOS  
 
Good Morning,  
 
I can confirm on behalf of the East Riding of Yorkshire Council that we would not wish to recommend any 
additional information should be required within an Environmental Impact Assessment, considering the 
other statutory consultees that would be involved in this process. We would like to note the particular 
importance of the Humber Estuary (SPA, SSSI and RAMSAR) in relation to this scheme however we trust 
that this would be duly covered by Natural England.  
 
The other impacts on our authority from this prospective development would be outside the remits of an 
Environmental Impact Assessment and would be covered either through the pre-application advice 
process or as a consultee following the Secretary of State receiving a formal Planning Application for the 
project.  
 
Please confirm receipt of this e-mail for our records  
 
Kind regards 
 
Simon Johnson 
Strategic Development Management 
AG19 County Hall 
Beverley 
HU17 9BA 
(01482) 393843  
 
  

  

********************************************************************** 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they 
are addressed.  

Please note that the East Riding of Yorkshire Council is able to, 
and reserves the right to, monitor e-mail communications passing through 
its network. 

If you have received this email in error please notify our mail manager 
at postmaster@eastriding.gov.uk. 

Whilst every effort has been made to check for viruses in this e-mail 
and any attachments, the Council does not warrant that it or they are 
free of viruses. If in any doubt then please ask for the hard copy.



*********************************************************************R 

 
 
This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-
virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM 
Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk. 
 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 
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